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Classification and Human Evolution Dec 16 2020 This volume reviews the
meaning of taxonomic statements and considers our present knowledge
regarding the number and characteristics of species among living and extinct
primates, including man and his ancestors. They also examine the
relationship of behaviour changes and selection pressures in evolutionary
sequences. First published in 1964.
Cognitive Archaeology and Human Evolution Jan 05 2020 This book uses
evidence from empirical studies to understand conditions that led to the
development of cognitive processes during evolution.
Rethinking Human Evolution Oct 14 2020 Contributors from a range of
disciplines consider the disconnect between human evolutionary studies and
the rest of evolutionary biology. The study of human evolution often seems
to rely on scenarios and received wisdom rather than theory and methodology,
with each new fossil or molecular analysis interpreted as supporting
evidence for the presumed lineage of human ancestry. We might wonder why we
should pursue new inquiries if we already know the story. Is
paleoanthropology an evolutionary science? Are analyses of human evolution
biological? In this volume, contributors from disciplines that range from
paleoanthropology to philosophy of science consider the disconnect between
human evolutionary studies and the rest of evolutionary biology. All of the
contributors reflect on their own research and its disciplinary context,
considering how their fields of inquiry can move forward in new ways. The
goal is to encourage a more multifaceted intellectual environment for the
understanding of human evolution. Topics discussed include
paleoanthropology's history of procedural idiosyncrasies; the role of mind
and society in our evolutionary past; humans as large mammals rather than a

special case; genomic analyses; computational approaches to phylogenetic
reconstruction; descriptive morphology versus morphometrics; and integrating
insights from archaeology into the interpretation of human fossils.
Contributors Markus Bastir, Fred L. Bookstein, Claudine Cohen, Richard G.
Delisle, Robin Dennell, Rob DeSalle, John de Vos, Emma M. Finestone, Huw S.
Groucutt, Gabriele A. Macho, Fabrizzio Mc Manus, Apurva Narechania, Michael
D. Petraglia, Thomas W. Plummer, J.W. F. Reumer, Jeff Rosenfeld, Jeffrey H.
Schwartz, Dietrich Stout, Ian Tattersall, Alan R. Templeton, Michael
Tessler, Peter J. Waddell, Martine Zilversmit
MORPHOLOGY OF THE PRIMATES AND HUMAN EVOLUTION Feb 15 2021 This book
presents a detailed account of the morphological features of the primates
and, in the process, it provides a clear exposition of the story of human
evolution. It discusses the theories of biological evolution, the origin of
the primates, the morphology of the living primates, the social behaviour of
the nonhuman primates, and the phylogenetic relationship between the large
apes and man on the basis of immunological and molecular analyses. The text
focuses on the Miocene hominoids and their role in the subsequent
developments of the hominids. It discusses three theories—the Single Lineage
Theory, the Double Lineage Theory, and the Triple Lineage Theory—developed
through the study of the anatomical features of the australopithecine
fossils found mainly in South and East Africa. The text also gives up-todate information on the recent discoveries of several hominid species. The
emergence of Homo erectus from one of the australopithecines, its cultural
attainments, and the gradual transition to modern man are described in the
text. The doubts about the phylogenetic lineage of the Neanderthals and the
emergence of the early Homo sapiens in the context of human evolution form
the basis of various theories regarding the evolution of modern man. These
theories are thoroughly examined in the text. KEY FEATURES  Discusses
immunological and molecular approaches to primate phylogeny, and various
dating techniques.  Includes a number of figures, flow charts and
phylogenetic trees to help readers understand the concepts clearly. 
Provides a Glossary of technical terms and contributions of some eminent
persons to the subject. This book is designed for undergraduate and
postgraduate students of Anthropology and Archaeology. Besides, students
appearing in competitive examinations will also find the book beneficial.
The Artificial Ape Feb 04 2020 A breakthrough theory that tools and
technology are the real drivers of human evolution Although humans are one
of the great apes, along with chimpanzees, gorillas, and orangutans, we are
remarkably different from them. Unlike our cousins who subsist on raw food,
spend their days and nights outdoors, and wear a thick coat of hair, humans
are entirely dependent on artificial things, such as clothing, shelter, and
the use of tools, and would die in nature without them. Yet, despite our
status as the weakest ape, we are the masters of this planet. Given these
inherent deficits, how did humans come out on top? In this fascinating new
account of our origins, leading archaeologist Timothy Taylor proposes a new
way of thinking about human evolution through our relationship with objects.
Drawing on the latest fossil evidence, Taylor argues that at each step of
our species' development, humans made choices that caused us to assume
greater control of our evolution. Our appropriation of objects allowed us to
walk upright, lose our body hair, and grow significantly larger brains. As

we push the frontiers of scientific technology, creating prosthetics,
intelligent implants, and artificially modified genes, we continue a process
that started in the prehistoric past, when we first began to extend our
powers through objects. Weaving together lively discussions of major
discoveries of human skeletons and artifacts with a reexamination of
Darwin's theory of evolution, Taylor takes us on an exciting and challenging
journey that begins to answer the fundamental question about our existence:
what makes humans unique, and what does that mean for our future?
Chimpanzees and Human Evolution Nov 07 2022 Knowledge of wild chimpanzees
has expanded dramatically. This volume, edited by Martin Muller, Richard
Wrangham, and David Pilbeam, brings together scientists who are leading a
revolution to discover and explain human uniqueness, by studying our closest
living relatives. Their conclusions may transform our understanding of human
evolution.
A Theory of Human and Primate Evolution May 09 2020 A study of primate and
human evolution in the light of new evolutionary models and taxonomic
theory. It argues that the formation of new species is the main boost to
evolutionary change, that evolutionary novelties tend to arise in the centre
of a species' distribution, and that taxonomy becomes of major importance in
evolutionary interpretation.
The Emergence of Religion in Human Evolution Aug 31 2019 Religious capacity
is a highly elaborate, neurocognitive human trait that has a solid
evolutionary foundation. This book uses a multidisciplinary approach to
describe millions of years of biological innovations that eventually give
rise to the modern trait and its varied expression in humanity's many
religions. The authors present a scientific model and a central thesis that
the brain organs, networks, and capacities that allowed humans to survive
physically also gave our species the ability to create theologies, find
sustenance in religious practice, and use religion to support the social
group. Yet, the trait of religious capacity remains non-obligatory, like
reading and mathematics. The individual can choose not to use it. The
approach relies on research findings in nine disciplines, including the work
of countless neuroscientists, paleoneurologists, archaeologists, cognitive
scientists, and psychologists. This is a cutting-edge examination of the
evolutionary origins of humanity's interaction with the supernatural. It
will be of keen interest to academics working in Religious Studies,
Neuroscience, Cognitive Science, Anthropology, Evolutionary Biology, and
Psychology.
Kinship and Human Evolution Aug 12 2020 Kinship and Human Evolution: Making
Culture, Becoming Human offers an exciting new explanation of human
evolution. Based on insights from anthropology, it shows how humans became
“cultured” beings capable of symbolic thought by developing kinship-based
exchange relationships. Kinship was as an adaptive response to the harsh
environment caused by the last major ice age. In the extreme ice age
conditions, natural selection favored those groups that could forge and
sustain such alliances, and the resulting relationships enabled them to
share different food resources between groups. Kinship was a means of
symbolically linking two or more groups, to the mutual reproductive
advantage of both. From an evolutionary point of view, kinship freed humans
from their dependence on their immediate environment, vastly expanding the

niches they could occupy. If we take kinship to be the major factor in human
evolution, networks and alliances must precede cultural units, becoming the
defining element of localized cultures. Kinship and Human Evolution argues
that it is living in networks that produces cultural differences and not
culturally different groups that encounter one another; it shows that
kinship both saved and created humanity as we know it, in all its cultural
diversity.
A Pocket History of Human Evolution Oct 06 2022 Why aren’t we more like
other apes? How did we win the evolutionary race? Find out how “wise” Homo
sapiens really are. Prehistory has never been more exciting: New discoveries
are overturning long-held theories left and right. Stone tools in Australia
date back 65,000 years—a time when, we once thought, the first Sapiens had
barely left Africa. DNA sequencing has unearthed a new hominid group—the
Denisovans—and confirmed that crossbreeding with them (and Neanderthals)
made Homo sapiens who we are today. A Pocket History of Human Evolution
brings us up-to-date on the exploits of all our ancient relatives.
Paleoanthropologist Silvana Condemi and science journalist François Savatier
consider what accelerated our evolution: Was it tools, our “large” brains,
language, empathy, or something else entirely? And why are we the sole
surviviors among many early bipedal humans? Their conclusions reveal the
various ways ancient humans live on today—from gossip as modern “grooming”
to our gendered division of labor—and what the future might hold for our
strange and unique species.
Human Evolution Nov 02 2019 In this new fourth edition, Campbell has
revised and updated his classic introduction to the field. Human Evolution
synthesizes the major findings of modern research and theory and presents a
complete and integrated account of the evolution of human beings. New
developments in microbiology and recent fossil records are incorporated into
the enormous range of this volume, with the resulting text as lucid and
comprehensive as earlier editions. The fourth edition retains the thematic
structure and organization of the third, with its cogent treatment of human
variability and speciation, primate locomotion, and nonverbal communication
and the evolution of language, supported by more than 150 detailed
illustrations and an expanded and updated glossary and bibliography. As in
prior editions, the book treats evolution as a concomitant development of
the main behavioral and functional complexes of the genus Homo among them
motor control and locomotion, mastication and digestion, the senses and
reproduction. It analyzes each complex in terms of its changing function,
and continually stresses how the separate complexes evolve interdependently
over the long course of the human journey. All these aspects are placed
within the context of contemporary evolutionary and genetic theory, analyses
of the varied extensions of the fossil record, and contemporary primatology
and comparative morphology. The result is a primary text for undergraduate
and graduate courses, one that will also serve as required reading for
anthropologists, biologists, and nonspecialists with an interest in human
evolution. "Synthesizes the conventional academic thought into a textbook or
detailed account for lay readers. Along the chronological narrative are
discussions of progress in homeostasis, the primate radiation, locomotion
and the hindlimb, function and structure of the head, reproduction and
social structure, and culture and society." Book News Bernard Campbell has

been a visiting lecturer at Harvard and Cambridge, and has taught and
conducted research in Eastern and Southern Africa. He was professor of
anthropology at the University of California, Los Angeles, from 1970-76. Dr.
Campbell is author/coauthor of Sexual Selection and the Descent of Man;
Human Ecology (second edition, Aldine); Humankind Emerging and the
definitive three-volume Catalogue of Fossil Hominids.
The Human Lineage Feb 27 2022 "This textbook, aimed at advanced
undergraduates and postgraduates in paleoanthropology courses, tackles a
rather difficult task—that of presenting the substantial body of
paleontological, genetic, geological and archaeological evidence regarding
human evolution, and the associated scientific history, in a logical and
readable way without sacrificing either clarity or detail... the sheer
quality of the writing and explanatory synthesis in this book will
undoubtedly make it a valuable resource for students for many years."
—PaleoAnthropology, 2010 This book focuses on the last ten million years of
human history, from the hominoid radiations to the emergence and
diversification of modern humanity. It draws upon the fossil record to shed
light on the key scientific issues, principles, methods, and history in
paleoanthropology. The book proceeds through the fossil record of human
evolution by historical stages representing the acquisition of major human
features that explain the success and distinctive properties of modern Homo
sapiens. Key features: Provides thorough coverage of the fossil record and
sites, with data on key variables such as cranial capacity and body size
estimates Offers a balanced, critical assessment of the interpretative
models explaining pattern in the fossil record Each chapter incorporates a
"Blind Alley" box focusing on once prevalent ideas now rejected such as the
arboreal theory, seed-eating, single-species hypothesis, and Piltdown man
Promotes critical thinking by students while allowing instructors
flexibility in structuring their teaching Densely illustrated with
informative, well-labelled anatomical drawings and photographs Includes an
annotated bibliography for advanced inquiry Written by established leaders
in the field, providing depth of expertise on evolutionary theory and
anatomy through to functional morphology, this textbook is essential reading
for all advanced undergraduate students and beginning graduate students in
biological anthropology.
From Apes to Cyborgs Jul 31 2019 This book offers fascinating insights into
the lives of our ancestors and investigates the dynamic processes that led
to the establishment of complex human societies. It provides a holistic view
of human history and social evolution by drawing on the latest evidence from
a wide range of disciplines and proposes new hypotheses on the origins of
human behaviour. After exploration of the encounters of Homo sapiens with
other human species, diverse aspects of life in emerging societies are
examined, including clothing, work, leisure, learning, diet, disease, and
the role of women. Attention is drawn to the key role of self-domestication
– the process of reducing natural aggression and increasing playfulness – in
enabling survival. Another focus is Homo oeconomicus. The significance of
symbolic thought for the emergence of surpluses in goods and services is
highlighted, with analysis of how this led to private accumulation of wealth
and development of the first hierarchical societies. Finally, the discussion
turns to humans of the future and the potential risks posed by artificial

intelligence. The aim is to unveil the deep roots of our social behaviour
and how it is going to intertwine with the development of digital
technologies and social networks.
Stone Tools in Human Evolution Dec 28 2021 An exploration of how the
evolution of behavioral differences between humans and other primates
affected the archaeological stone tool evidence.
The Art Instinct Apr 07 2020 Challenges popular conceptions in art theory
and criticism to argue that human tastes in the arts are evolutionary traits
shaped by Darwinian selection as opposed to social construction, in a volume
that explains the role of evolution in aesthetic preferences while calling
for a practice of art criticism from an evolutionary standpoint. 40,000
first printing.
The Hypothetical Species Mar 19 2021 This book is a provocative and
invigorating real-time exploration of the future of human evolution by two
of the world’s leading interdisciplinary ecologists – Michael Charles Tobias
and Jane Gray Morrison. Steeped in a rich multitude of the sciences and
humanities, the book enshrines an elegant narrative that is highly
empathetic, personal, scientifically wide-ranging and original. It focuses
on the geo-positioning of the human Self and its corresponding species. The
book's overarching viewpoints and poignant through-story examine and
powerfully challenge concepts associated historically with assertions of
human superiority over all other life forms. Ultimately, The Hypothetical
Species: Variables of Human Evolution is a deeply considered treatise on the
ecological and psychological state of humanity and her options – both
within, and outside the rubrics of evolutionary research – for survival.
This important work is beautifully presented with nearly 200 diverse
illustrations, and is introduced with a foreword by famed paleobiologist,
Dr. Melanie DeVore.
Tales of the Ex-Apes Dec 04 2019 What do we think about when we think about
human evolution? With his characteristic wit and wisdom, anthropologist
Jonathan Marks explores our scientific narrative of human origins—the study
of evolution—and examines its cultural elements and theoretical foundations.
In the process, he situates human evolution within a general anthropological
framework and presents it as a special case of kinship and mythology. Tales
of the Ex-Apes argues that human evolution has incorporated the emergence of
social relations and cultural histories that are unprecedented in the apes
and thus cannot be reduced to purely biological properties and processes.
Marks shows that human evolution has involved the transformation from
biological to biocultural evolution. Over tens of thousands of years, new
social roles—notably spouse, father, in-laws, and grandparents—have coevolved with new technologies and symbolic meanings to produce the human
species, in the absence of significant biological evolution. We are
biocultural creatures, Marks argues, fully comprehensible by recourse to
neither our real ape ancestry nor our imaginary cultureless biology.
The Dopaminergic Mind in Human Evolution and History Mar 07 2020 What does
it mean to be human? There are many theories of the evolution of human
behavior which seek to explain how our brains evolved to support our unique
abilities and personalities. Most of these have focused on the role of brain
size or specific genetic adaptations of the brain. In contrast, Fred Previc
presents a provocative theory that high levels of dopamine, the most widely

studied neurotransmitter, account for all major aspects of modern human
behavior. He further emphasizes the role of epigenetic rather than genetic
factors in the rise of dopamine. Previc contrasts the great achievements of
the dopaminergic mind with the harmful effects of rising dopamine levels in
modern societies and concludes with a critical examination of whether the
dopaminergic mind that has evolved in humans is still adaptive to the health
of humans and to the planet in general.
A Story of Us Jul 03 2022 Changes in the environment drive evolution, and
evidence suggests that our ancestors evolved to use cultural adaptations to
survive environmental fluctuations of great severity. In A Story of Us,
Lesley Newson and Peter Richerson explain the evidence and ideas that
provide an account of how they coped, using short descriptive stories to
illustrate life at different stages of our evolutionary history.
Java Man Jan 29 2022 "'Garniss, lend me your knife for a second, will you,'
I whispered." So begins Java Man, the inside story of how one discovery—a
human skull found on the island of Java—by two geologists shook the
foundations of science. By uncovering new evidence about the hominid known
as Java man, Carl C. Swisher and Garniss H. Curtis were able to date his
fossil remains at 1.7 million years, an age that stunned the scientific
community because it pushed back the time when humans migrating out of
Africa first reached Eurasia by nearly one million years. Cowritten by the
popular science writer Roger Lewin, this is a gripping and informative
account of the discovery that breathed new life into the human origins
debate. Originally published by Scribner 2000 ISBN: 0-684-80000-4
The Philosophy of Human Evolution Nov 26 2021 Provides a unique discussion
of human evolution from a philosophical viewpoint, covering such issues as
religion, race and gender.
Man, the Promising Primate Oct 02 2019 Speculates on man's specific
evolution into the "promising primate"--a paradoxical combination of endless
potential and a vulnerable need to exchange promises and, thus, establish
social, familial, and cultural ties
The Stages of Human Evolution Sep 12 2020 This book is intended as a core
book in human evolution studies, and been greatly expanded to reflect
current research data.
The Human Evolution Source Book May 01 2022 Designed for readers interested
in anthropology, paleontology, and evolutionary biology, this excellent
resource brings together the major ideas and publications on human evolution
of the past three decades. Filled with original articles that have shaped
current views of this exciting field, the book spans the entire scope of
human evolution with a particular emphasis on the fossil record, including
archaeological studies. The most up-to-date survey of human evolution
available on the market today, the articles presented are organized
chronologically, showing how debates and opinions have developed over time.
The book is divided into the following sections: geological background to
human evolution; the earliest hominins: biomolecular and morphological
evidence; Australopithecus, Paranthropus, and related forms; origin of the
genus Homo; evolution and dispersal of Homo erectus; middle Pleistocene
hominins in Africa, Europe, and Asia; the Neandertals; origin of modern
humans; and evolution of homo sapiens. An excellent desk reference and
resource for anthropologists, paleontologists, and evolutionary biologists,

as well as others who wish to add this most informative book to their own
libraries.
Ape Into Human Jun 29 2019
An Introduction to Human Evolutionary Anatomy Aug 04 2022 For students of
Human Evolution the fossil evidence of skeletal remains is a prime source of
information from which to reconstruct the form and lifestyle of the early
hominids. But how is this evidence to be fully and properly used by students
with little or no anatomical training? In this book an anthropologist and an
anatomist have combined their skills to provide students and research
workers with the essentials of anatomy and the means to apply these to
investigations into hominid form and function. Armed with the basic
principles and relevant bones conclusions can be reached regarding the
probable musculature, stance, brain size, age, weight and sex of a
particular fossil specimen. The sort of deductions which are possible are
illustrated by reference back to contemporary apes and humans and a coherent
picture of the history of hominid evolution emerges. Written in a clear and
concise style and profusely illustrated, this book is a basic reference for
all concerned with human evolution and a valuable companion both to
laboratory practical sessions and to new research using fossil skeletons.
The Chosen Species Jun 02 2022 Is modern man the logical conclusion of a
long evolutionary journey? Or are humans merely an evolutionary accident?
The Chosen Species answers these and many other questions about our origins.
Authors Juan Luis Arsuaga and Ignacio Martínez are world-renowned
paleoanthropologists and co-directors of the excavations at Atapuerca---a
World Heritage Site and Europe’s oldest known burial site---where their team
discovered a new human species, homo antecessor. Their work has changed the
way we see human evolution. Here, the authors draw on their rich experience
to provide a fascinating account of our origins. They reconstruct the
sequence of events, give an account of how, when, and why man evolved, and
draw conclusions based on verifiable facts and well-founded argument. The
Chosen Species combines scientific rigor with a spellbinding style that will
grip readers as they follow the tale to its end.
Die Neandertaler und wir Aug 24 2021 Die aufregende Geschichte der
Entschlüsselung des Neandertalergenoms – und das lebendige Porträt der neuen
Wissenschaft der Paläogenetik In einer folgenreichen Nacht im Jahre 1996
gelang Svante Pääbo die Entschlüsselung der ersten DNA-Sequenzen eines
Neandertalers. Eine Sensation! Die verblüffenden Erkenntnisse
revolutionierten unser Bild von der Entwicklung des Homo sapiens. Jetzt
erzählt der preisgekrönte Wissenschaftler seine persönliche Geschichte und
verschränkt sie mit der Geschichte des neuen Gebiets, das er maßgeblich
mitentwickelte: der Paläogenetik - von den ersten Analysen an altägyptischen
Mumien bis hin zu Mammuts, Höhlenbären und Riesenfaultieren. Ein
faszinierender Blick hinter die Kulissen der Spitzenforschung in Deutschland
und der spannende Entwicklungsroman einer Wissenschaft, deren Ergebnisse vor
wenigen Jahrzehnten noch niemand erahnen konnte
Narratives of Human Evolution Sep 05 2022 Aims to uncover a hidden level of
agreement among theories of human evolution. Analyzing classic texts on
evolution by Darwin and Keith as well as relatively recent accounts by Dart,
Robinson and Tobias, the book reveals that they have a common narrative form
based on the universal hero tale.

Self-Made Man Jan 17 2021 Draws on new findings in genetics,
paleoanthropology, archaeology, and ecology to trace the history of human
evolution, and explores the "Out of Africa" theory, which claims that all
races evolved from a common African ancestor
Human Evolution Jun 21 2021 Originally published in 1987, Human Evolution
looks at theories of the evolution of human behaviour (contemporary at the
time of publication). The book reviews competing theories of psychological
and social evolution and provides a detailed historical introduction to the
subject. A key theoretical concern which emerges in the book includes the
psychological significance of the human evolution issue itself. The period
of human evolution covered ranges from the demise of the Miocene hominoids,
to the emergence of ‘civilization’. Topics covered include: functions of
‘origin myths’, history of the study of human evolution, methods and databases, theories of the nature of ‘hominisation’, origins of bipedalism,
language and tool-use, theories of social evolution, theories of cave art
and the spread of Homo sapiens to America and Australia.
Homo Dominus Oct 26 2021 Homo dominus redefines what it means to be human.
Starting with the component pieces of human uniqueness-cognition, selfawareness, language, technology, aggression, altruism, culture, the arts,
and spirituality-it rebuilds the human species using a new conceptual
blueprint. Sure to spark debate, Homo dominus offers a new vision of who we
are and how we got here. Author Stephen Dennis draws from neuroscience,
paleontology, psychology, and sociobiology to show that the impetus of human
evolution is our propensity to control events and their consequences. This
means simply that our root operating system is built on actions taken to
bring perceptions into line with expectations. A pivotal genetic shift
driven by ecological instability in the late Miocene era triggered this
evolutionary divergence and propelled us out of apedom. From our
hardscrabble origins on the forest margins to our current position of global
dominance, Homo dominus recasts traditional human evolutionary theory in
terms of basic control theory. It is a powerful organizing principle that
puts our past in a new context and projects our future in a new light.
Developmental Approaches to Human Evolution Mar 31 2022 Developmental
Approaches to Human Evolution encapsulates the current state of evolutionary
developmental anthropology. This emerging scientific field applies tools and
approaches from modern developmental biology to understand the role of
genetic and developmental processes in driving morphological and cognitive
evolution in humans, non-human primates and in the laboratory organisms used
to model these changes. Featuring contributions from well-established
pioneers and emerging leaders, this volume is designed to build research
momentum and catalyze future innovation in this burgeoning field. The book’s
broad research scope encompasses soft and hard tissues of the head and body,
including the skeleton, special senses and the brain. Developmental
Approaches to Human Evolution is an invaluable resource on the mechanisms of
primate and vertebrate evolution for scholars across a wide array of
intersecting disciplines, including primatology, paleoanthropology,
vertebrate morphology, evolutionary developmental biology and health
sciences.
50 Great Myths of Human Evolution Nov 14 2020 50 Great Myths of Human
Evolution uses common misconceptions to explore basic theory and research in

human evolution and strengthen critical thinking skills for lay readers and
students. Examines intriguing—yet widely misunderstood—topics, from general
ideas about evolution and human origins to the evolution of modern humans
and recent trends in the field Describes what fossils, archaeology, and
genetics can tell us about human origins Demonstrates the ways in which
science adapts and changes over time to incorporate new evidence and better
explanations Includes myths such as “Humans lived at the same time as
dinosaurs;” “Lucy was so small because she was a child;” “Our ancestors have
always made fire;” and “There is a strong relationship between brain size
and intelligence” Comprised of stand-alone essays that are perfect for
casual reading, as well as footnotes and references that allow readers to
delve more deeply into topics
What Teeth Reveal about Human Evolution Jul 23 2021 Explores the insights
that fossil hominin teeth provide about human evolution, linking findings
with current debates in palaeoanthropology.
Human Evolution Apr 19 2021 Arranged in chronological order, traces the
history of debates surrounding theories of human evolution from the first
natural philosophers to the present day.
Human Evolution and Culture May 21 2021 Presents A Brief Empirical
Introduction to the Four Fields of Anthropology Human Evolution and Culture
presents the highlights of the popular Anthropology, 14th edition by the
same author team. This brief introduction presents readers with the four
fields of anthropology, helping them to understand humans and all their
variety. Students will gain a deeper understanding of 1) anthropology, 2)
the biological and cultural evolution of humans, 3) cultural variation, and
4) how anthropology can be applied beyond academia. The new 8th edition
includes expanded focus on environmental issues. Additionally, the size of
the book (19 chapters) makes it useful for quarter courses, as well as for
courses that encourage a lot of supplemental reading. REVEL from Pearson is
an immersive learning experience designed for the way today's student read,
think, and learn. REVEL modernizes familiar and respected course content
with dynamic media interactives and assessments, and empowers educators to
increase engagement in the course, better connecting with students. The
result is increased student engagement and improved learning. Teaching and
Learning Experience This program will provide a better teaching and learning
experience- for you and your students. It: Immersive Learning Experiences
with REVEL: REVEL delivers immersive learning experiences designed for the
way today's students read, think, and learn. Engaging Pedagogically-Driven
Design: Learning Objectives in each chapter correspond to chapter summary
materials A Clear Understanding of humans: Readers will learn the major
variations in human kinship, economic, political, and religious systems and
why it is significant. Focus on Contemporary issues: Students will
understand contemporary social problems and how anthropology might be used
to address them.
The Secret of Our Success Jul 11 2020 Humans are a puzzling species. On the
one hand, we struggle to survive on our own in the wild, often failing to
overcome even basic challenges, like obtaining food, building shelters, or
avoiding predators. On the other hand, human groups have produced ingenious
technologies, sophisticated languages, and complex institutions that have
permitted us to successfully expand into a vast range of diverse

environments. What has enabled us to dominate the globe, more than any other
species, while remaining virtually helpless as lone individuals? This book
shows that the secret of our success lies not in our innate intelligence,
but in our collective brains—on the ability of human groups to socially
interconnect and learn from one another over generations. Drawing insights
from lost European explorers, clever chimpanzees, mobile hunter-gatherers,
neuroscientific findings, ancient bones, and the human genome, Joseph
Henrich demonstrates how our collective brains have propelled our species'
genetic evolution and shaped our biology. Our early capacities for learning
from others produced many cultural innovations, such as fire, cooking, water
containers, plant knowledge, and projectile weapons, which in turn drove the
expansion of our brains and altered our physiology, anatomy, and psychology
in crucial ways. Later on, some collective brains generated and recombined
powerful concepts, such as the lever, wheel, screw, and writing, while also
creating the institutions that continue to alter our motivations and
perceptions. Henrich shows how our genetics and biology are inextricably
interwoven with cultural evolution, and how culture-gene interactions
launched our species on an extraordinary evolutionary trajectory. Tracking
clues from our ancient past to the present, The Secret of Our Success
explores how the evolution of both our cultural and social natures produce a
collective intelligence that explains both our species' immense success and
the origins of human uniqueness.
Human Evolutionary Biology Sep 24 2021 Wide-ranging and inclusive, this
text provides an invaluable review of an expansive selection of topics in
human evolution, variation and adaptability for professionals and students
in biological anthropology, evolutionary biology, medical sciences and
psychology. The chapters are organized around four broad themes, with
sections devoted to phenotypic and genetic variation within and between
human populations, reproductive physiology and behavior, growth and
development, and human health from evolutionary and ecological perspectives.
An introductory section provides readers with the historical, theoretical
and methodological foundations needed to understand the more complex ideas
presented later. Two hundred discussion questions provide starting points
for class debate and assignments to test student understanding.
Seven Million Years Jun 09 2020 A voyage into the deep past to discover how
we became human, and how modern science is rewriting our family tree. Seven
million years ago there were ape-like animals living in the forests and
woodlands of Africa who were our ancestors. They were also the ancestors of
the chimpanzee. It's still a provocative thought today, but when the first
steps toward this realization were taken, most scientists still believed in
the special creation of humans and the story of the flood. Over the years,
scientific research has uncovered a fascinating human family tree with over
twenty members, and more extinct relatives still being identified. Seven
Million Years explores the discovery of our own species, our nearest
relatives and an ancient shared history. It tells the stories of the
archaeological finds, the people who made them, and how these powerful
revelations have altered how we perceive ourselves, our uniqueness as human
beings, and our sense of self in relation to other animals.
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